
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 3/15/2011 5:16:54 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Minkin, Angela K. (angela.minkin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo Briefing

Tomorrow 2-3 works for us. Thanks Meredith.

From: Allen, Meredith 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Sent: Tue Mar 15 16:38:02 2011 
Subject: Diablo Briefing

Hi Sepideh,

I confirmed that our Chief Nuclear Officer is available to fly to San Francisco tomorrow for the briefing 
with Commissioner Florio. He is on vacation the rest of the week and therefore if possible, it would be 
better to have the briefing tomorrow.

Please let me know if that works for you and Commissioner Florio.

Thanks,
Meredith
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